Hi everyone! Hope you all are enjoying your summer. | know everyone will soon be holding their parents meetings for fall sports. |
wanted to share with you the attached form for Athletic Boosters Membership.

Most of you think of high school but every year the middle school benefits from the Athletic Boosters. Please see in the form that
boosters give $5,000 to the middle school athletic department every year. It's also great to get involved for the 8th grade families
because it won't be long before they are at the High school.

I'm asking if you will share this in whatever communication you use (email or team apps). Also, | will gladly come and speak at any
parent meeting you hold if you prefer. Just let me know.

Thank you,
Adrienne Chase
Nordonia Athletic Boosters Membership



